
Harman Professional, Inc.     
8500 Balboa Blvd.  

Northridge, CA 91329 USA 

+1 (818) 893-8411 
 

Date: October 20, 2023 

 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

 

Requesting permissive change 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to request a Permissive change for  
FCC ID: 2AUHEVARIA-150, Original grant date: May 28, 2023 

The major change filed under this application is： 

1. Evaluation has been done to ensure compliance of EMC and RF exposure. 

2. The hardware design of this transmitter that may affect compliance is remained unchanged in this 
permissive change application. 

3. The RF parameters of this transmitter that may affect compliance are remained unchanged in this 
permissive change application.  

4. Changing the loop antenna coil length from 3.5mm to 5.5mm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________ 
Name: Caio Collet 
Title: Sr. Manager - Global Product Compliance 
On behalf of: Harman Professional, Inc. 
Telephone: +14696246841   
Email: caio.collet@harman.com 
 

 


